
From: Simon, Jason
Sent: 6/5/2012 5:03:44 PM
To: Laura.Genao@sce.com (Laura.Genao@sce.com); Ballesteros, Shivani N

(SBallesteros@semprautilities.com); Allen, Meredith 
(/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Renewable Net Short Presentations

All,

Thanks for agreeing to participate in the workshop next Tuesday. We are planning on a total of 
40 minutes for each utility: 20 minutes for the presentation and 20 minutes for stakeholder 
deliberation.

The focus the presentations should be each utility’s own methodology. The methodologies will 
be presented before the revised staff proposal is presented. The idea is to vet all the 
assumptions used in determining the methodology and then seeing if the revised staff proposal 
captures all of the assumptions that each utility commented on in its pre-workshop comments 
submitted on June 1, 2012. In other words, the original staff proposal that was submitted for 
comment is old news. The objective is to deliberate on the new proposal and make sure 
everyone’s interests and concerns are captured appropriately. The last part of the day after we 
go through your presentations and revised staff proposal, will basically be a clean-up session to 
modify the staff proposal to encompass what was successfully deliberated at the workshop.

Please email your presentations to me by next Monday afternoon. If we find that the 
presentations are somewhat out of scope I will give you a call. We want this to be a productive 
dialogue and actually get something accomplished, not a tennis match that goes seven sets... if 
you know what I mean.

Thanks all,

Jason L. Simon, CFA

SB GT&S 0323231
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